
 
Sent: 8/02/2017 4:54:02 PM 
Subject: Support of Bulky Goods Proposal 6 Jacksons Road and 10-12 Boondah Road Warriewood PP0005/16  Dear Sir/ Madam  We are long time residents (23 years)  of the northern beaches at 291 Whale Beach road, Whale Beach.  We understand that an application to build a bulky goods centre adjacent to the Warriewood shopping centre has been proposed.   We fully support this proposal because of the added amenity it brings to the Warriewood shopping precinct. There are no bulky goods centres on the upper half of the northern beaches and this fills a real need. The new Warriewood shopping centre at Warriewood Square has added a new dimension to retailing in this part of the peninsular and the bulky goods development will complement this growth in retail very nicely. Its proximity to Pittwater Road provides easy access which is necessary for this type of development. We also understand  that this development will be giving private land into public ownership for recreational and ecological purposes which further respects the Warriewood Wetlands.  Your sincerely  David and Rosemary Balkin 291 Whale Beach Road, Whale Beach   --  David Balkin AM 


